September Newsletter Update
 Information Notes

 Many thanks to all those who have submitted Information notes to date. If you have not already done so please complete your Information Form and send it into the school, as it is very important that we have up to date information for all families. Thank you.
Opening Service

Next Monday 19th September, we will have an opening service in the church at 12.30pm. All parents are welcome to attend.
Harvest Festival
St Mary’s Harvest Festival will take place on Sunday 18th September at 3.00pm. The boys and girls are delighted to have been asked to decorate some of the church windows with fruit, vegetables, flowers..etc.  Senior Infants to sixth class will go up to the church, next Friday 16th September to complete this task and we would ask the children to bring in items to decorate the windows. Many thanks.
Parking 

 Parking around the school at arrival and collection times can sometimes be a little chaotic.  Unfortunately, we have received a complaint from St. Conlan’s Nursing  Home , across from the school, that parents  are parking in the entrance at arrival and collection times. For Health and Safety reasons, they need to keep access to their building completely clear.  Therefore, we would ask for your cooperation and please adhere to their request.  Please do not park at their entrance or  on double yellow lines around the school also. Thank you for your cooperation with these matters.

Early closures
 Just a reminder that there will be an early closure at 12.30 pm on Wednesday 28th September to facilitate a staff meeting. We will also have an early closure at 12.30pm on Friday 2nd December to facilitate staff training.
 Pantomime

 On Thursday 15th December, we hope to bring the whole school to the pantomime in University in Limerick. The cost of this will be approximately €25. We will issue further details in our next newsletter.
 Parish news
 Harvest
St Mary’s Parish will take place next Sunday 18th September at 3pm. The Parish Church will be open for people to visit on Saturday 17th 2pm - 5pm and on Sunday 18th 12plm - 3pm.  All parents and pupils from St. Mary’s school are invited to attend.
Welcome service

A welcome service for Fr. Pat Gilbert will take place in St. Mary’s Church on Sunday 2nd October at 11am. All welcome to attend.
Blessing of Animals’ Service

Blessing of Animals’ Service in Saint Mary's Church on Sunday 9th October at 11am.   Families are invited to bring along their pets on this day.
